MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 320
RESOLUTION NO. 06/21-22

Employment of Non-Supervisory Certificated Staff

WHEREAS, as of this date collective bargaining between the District and the Mount Vernon
Education Association covering non-supervisory certificated salary schedules and certain other
terms of employment for the 2022-2023 school year will be finalized.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Directors of the Mount Vernon School
District, Skagit County, Washington, as follows:

1. The Board hereby adopts the 2022-2023 non-supervisory certificated salary schedules
with additional salary, experience, or education credits, on an interim basis for application
to the 2022-2023 school year; and

2. The Superintendent is hereby directed to cause to be delivered forthwith to the non-
supervisory certificated personnel on the attached list an offer of employment for the 2022-
2023 school year through a Letter of Employment Confirmation.

3. A complete contract consistent with 2022-2023 salary schedules as they apply to each
contract recipient will be delivered in September 2022.

ADOPTED THIS 4th day of May, 2022.
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ATTEST;

Ismael Vivanco, Superintendent
Secretary to the Board




